COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
LAXMI BUILDING
BALLARD ROAD
BOMBAY -1,
15th Januarg, 1965,

Dear Sir,
"APJ ASHWINI"

We are advised by the Owners that the vessel has
been sold to Messrs, Abid & Co,, Bombay fa scrapping.

The Loadline Certificates have been withdrawn and are
returned herewith for cancellation.

Yours faithfully,
The Secretary, Sd/- R.McIntosh.
LONDUN.

For The Surveyors.
Encl:
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